Linda Krippner

As Society who cares for the future of life on earth, we should no longer be allowing new,
non-renewable and carbon polluting industries to expand. Climate change is a real threat to our
future, we need to address it by not permitting projects like the proposed coal terminal in
Longview. Thank you for considering my comment. As a professional ecologist and person of faith
I am deeply concerned.



